Dear Parents,

We hope this message finds you well! We're thrilled to embark on this journey as your
child's first-grade teachers. Over the summer, we have a special reading assignment for them:
"The Book Hog" by Greg Pizzoli. It's a delightful tale we're sure they'll enjoy! As soon as the
school year starts, we'll begin by discussing the summer reading book in the first week.

Additionally, we've curated a list of 10 optional books for your child to explore at their leisure.
Looking forward to a fantastic year ahead!

Warm regards,

Ms. B and Mrs. Hannah
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Greg Pizzoli

GEISEL AWARD WINNER

Suggested reading (optional)

1. Dragons Love Tacos, by Adam Rubin

2. Good Night Owl, by Greg Pizzoli

3. Goodnight Moon, by Margaret Wise

4. Mr. Tiger Goes Wild, by Peter Brown

5. My Father's Dragon, by Ruth Stiles Gannett

6. A Sick Day for Amos McGee, by Phillip Cristian Stead
7. Waiting, by Kevin Henkes

8. We Are Growing, by Mo Willems

9. Bat and Sloth Solve a Mystery, by Leslie Kimmelman
10. Fox Has a Problem, by Corey R. Tabor



